M Gma" Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Proposed 500 home development, Mapua

Mason <silverbirch.rm@gmail.com> Sat, May 7, 2022 at 8:49 AM
To: inffo@ourmapua.org

Hi,

I'm not able to get to the forthcoming meeting for this but wondered if someone would mention healthcare capacity should these homes go
ahead. With a chronic nationwide shortage of GPs how would our health centre cope a extra potential 1000+ patients and no extra doctors?
Just something to think about.....

Many thanks,

Rachel Mason



